
 



Transfiguration of the Lord 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

There will be a St. Vincent de Paul 

Society collection at the exit doors of the church this 

weekend, August 5/6.  
Your continued generosity is greatly appreciated in 

supporting our mission to serve the poor and needy in 

our community.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!! 

Congratulations to the Gardening Committee on 

winning a Trillium Award from the Ancaster 

Horticultural Society for our beautiful property as 

viewed from the street. They are to be commended for 

their participation in beautifying Ancaster and 

contributing to making our community one of the 

prettiest in Ontario. They will receive their award on 

Tuesday August 15th at 7:00 pm at a ceremony to be 

held at Fieldcote Museum and Park, 64 Sulfur Springs 

Rd. Thank you to our volunteers Myles and Margaret 

D’Arcey, Colin and Deanne Day, James Vallentin, 

Ruthann, Terrie and John Campbell, Fred and Cathy 

Stutz. 

 

 

 

Diocesan Prayer Calendar 

Week of the August 6, 2023 

 

This week we especially pray for: 

Monday Rev. Ambroise Tshiaba Ntumba 

Tuesday Rev. Bernard (Mike) Francis 

Wednesday Legionaries of Christ (L.C.) 

Thursday Rev. Lajos Angyal 

Friday St. Clare, Virgin 

Saturday Rev. Stefano Lee 

 

God, the source of creation and love, You invite each 

of us to serve You through the life which is your gift. 

May Your grace encourage men and women to 

heights of holiness through service to the Church as 

priests, sisters, brothers, and lay ministers.  Make me 

an instrument to encourage others to give themselves 

and challenge me to do the same.  Amen 

 

 

Mass Intentions 

Transfiguration of the Lord  

(August 6, 2023) 
  

Tuesday, August 8                                 St. Dominic 

7:00p.m.    Conceicao Arruda 

       Cristina Di Silvio 

       Aidan O’Hara 

                  Wilfred Eckert 

                

Wednesday, August 9                       
8:00a.m.     Servano Sujn Han 

  Don Hall 
                                        

Thursday, August 10                          St. Lawrence    

8:00a.m.     Patricia Gaffney 

 Private Intention 

                                    

Friday, August 11                                         St. Clare 

8:00a.m.    Thomas Fournier 

                  Edward Fournier     

                

Saturday, August 12                  

5:00p.m.   Bruno Iacoviello 

                 Ida Paone 

                 Ted Priestner 

 

 

 

 

  

    

     

     

  

  
 

1ST
 ANNUAL ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

FRIDAY AUGUST 18TH, 2023 

 
Flamborough Hills Golf Club 

71 Highway 52 North 

Copetown, ON L0R 1J0 

905-627-1743 

 

Registration and Lunch 11:30, Shotgun Start 12:30 

$175.00 Includes lunch, cart & golf and dinner 

 

Sponsorships: 

Titanium $1,500+; Gold $1,000; Silver $750; 

Bronze $400 

Hole Sponsors: $200 

 

To Register: 

Call John van der Zalm at 905-920-2117 
 

tel:905-627-1743


August 6, 2023 
    

VOCATIONS 

“This is my Son, the Beloved…listen to him!”  

If you are discerning God’s call for the 

priesthood, diaconate, religious or 

consecrated life, contact Fr. Mark Morley, Director of 

Vocations, Diocese of Hamilton at 905-528-7988.   

Email vocations@hamiltondiocese.com  
 

HAMILTON DIOCESAN MARIAN DAYS 

These days will be celebrated from June to October 

2023 at the Basilica of Our Lady Immaculate in Guelph. 

The day will start with Confessions at 9:00 a.m. 

followed by Mass at 10:00 a.m., Rosary Procession at 

11:00 a.m. and lunch at 12:00 p.m., Holy Hour and 

“Marana tha” Marian Catechesis at 1:00 p.m. The day 

will close with Benediction at 2:00 p.m. Please bring 

your own lunch. Coffee and Tea will be available.  

 

September 2 with Bishop Wayne Lobsinger 

October 7 with Thomas Cardinal Collins 

 

 

FR. PETER TUYEN 

NGUYEN  

 

~ We Are Blessed! 
 

Dear Parishioners of St. Ann, 

 

It was wonderful to be on holiday and enjoy an extended 

family reunion these past weeks.  My time in Vietnam 

was blessed in many ways, including by the rare 

opportunity to be with Dad on his 90th birthday.  God is 

good! 

Now I am back, very happy to return to you and 

especially to welcome a fine young priest to our 

community.  Father Pierre Edward Luc will be in 

residence at St. Ann and assisting me for the coming 

year.  God is good! 

 Father Edward was born in Haiti and ordained to 

the diaconate in 2016 in Toronto, where he was 

very active in its Haitian community.  He was 

ordained a Jesuit priest on August 5, 2017, in Port-

au-Prince. 

 Father is gifted, being fluent in four languages – 

Creole, French, Spanish and English – and earning 

bachelor’s degrees in philosophy and theology.  He 

will soon obtain his master’s degree in theology 

from Regis College, University of Toronto. 

 Father Edward has ministered extensively in the 

Dominican Republic, Mexico and Haiti, teaching 

and working in Jesuit religious formation.  In 

addition, he was National Director of the Jesuit 

Migrant Service in Haiti, gave retreats and provided 

spiritual direction.  These missions were carried out 

with great joy and zeal. 

 Now living his priesthood in the diocesan clergy, 

Father feels he can serve the universal Church 

while carrying the Haitian people and the Church 

of Haiti in his heart.  What a gift to our parish as a 

whole, and to me as your pastor, to benefit from the 

influx of international priests. I am honoured, 

pleased to welcome Father and confident that you 

will receive him warmly.  God is good! 

Welcome, Father Edward, to the Parish of St. Ann!  May 

God’s grace abound as we walk together in our journey 

of faith. 

 

Together in Christ’s service, 

Father Peter 
______________________________________ 

 

FUN ZONE: 

 

LAST WEEK’S ANSWERS 

1. Transfiguration 

2. Assumption 

3. King 

4. Mountain 

 

mailto:vocations@hamiltondiocese.com

